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Newsl|l etter, Wednesda
Dear Parents and Guardians,

It has been great to see students return enthusiastically to school after the mid -semester break.
Welcome to Anna Potts (Year 3 teacher). We also welcome Katina, our new canteen
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manager . Pl ease note the new Term 2 canteen | ist wh

Last week we held our special ANZAC Assembly. The focus was the centenary of the Western
Front. It was great to see so many parents attending. Thank you to our school captains, Mihali

Koulakis and Lucinda Harvey for hosting the Assembly. Thank you to Jodie Murdoch (DSTA) and
Rick Collister for organising the Assembly. A special thank you to our guest speaker, Squadron
Leader Duncan Flemington. His speech about the importance of ANZAC Day and how the

ANZAC spirit relates to our everyday lives was excellent. Thank you to Colonel Lara Bullpitt -Troy
and AB Tennille Walter for their role and support during the ANZAC Assembly. Also, thank you to
Mrs Chin and the music students.

Our students were excited about the Peer Support challenges last Friday. They enjoyed the

activities and wor ki ng i n dtreatvityr comnmumicatiort, collalboston t h
and critical thinking. Thank you to Brad King for his organisation.

Many thanks to Amanda Holtham, NT Port Manager, Qube Ports Pty Ltd. Amanda has organ-
ised for Qube Ports to provide sponsorship to Larrakeyah Primary as an incentive for our students
to demonstrate good behaviour that reflects our school values. Qube Ports philosophy of
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6Making Zero Harm Your Choiced aligns to safe schoc

for their consistent good behaviour and good standing in the school.

School finishes at 2.45pm and parents are responsil

supervision after school. We are concerned that last term we had an increasing number of
students waiting for some time after school to be collected by parents, sometimes half an hour
or more. If you are collecting your child from school, please be punctual. Office staff will follow
up with parents if students are still waiting after the duty supervision in the afternoons. We have
an OSHC program operating after school and if parents require care for their child after school
hours, please contact 89414521 or 0438813211.
Regards,

Fathma Mauger
Principal
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A Message From Our School Board

Dear Parents and Carers

Unfortunately, the damage caused by cyclone Marcus
continues to be a major concem.  As a result of the ongoing
safety nsks posed by the fencing and narmow walkway around
the preschool. adjacent to the drop off and pick up zone, we
have written to Gowemment requesting escalation of the works

as a priorty.

THAMEK YOU for your contnued patience and cautious approach with drop off and
collection of your children.

Please also be aware that the wpgrade of Lamakeyah Bamacks, by the Federal

Gowermnment, will commence in February 2018, Going forward the Board will take
responsibility of the Traffic sub-committee to liaise with relevant stakeholders and

address risks posed to our students. You will b2 nvited to an nformaton night in the
coming weeks to inform you abouwt the project.

It goes without saying, the ongoing support, education and wellbeing of cuwr students
is important to us all. As parents and carers and a community, we all play an integral
part in supporting education to get the baat possible outcomes for our children.

The Board has approved a professional development day on 2 November 2018 to
enable our teachers to join their colleagues from Darwin City Schools to benefit our
children through sharad learning.

Our children also benefit from parents who gwe their time to classroom activities,
school activiies and events. If you want o help, please consider joining a sub-
committee. We are looking for parents to join the Out of School and Holiday Care
(OSHC) Sub-Committee. Please call owr Assistant Principal. Rick Collister on phone:
Bad1 3211.

We are also looking for volunteers for fundraising as we have a program of events to

host. mcluding owr Family Fun Day, on Friday 31 August 2018 - SAVE THE DATE.
Further information to come i our school newsletter. I you want to have fun whilst

organising and running activiies and events to benefit our school please contact:
Canni Mattazzo on email: danni.mattiazzoi@ntschools_net.

Thank you to those parents who hawe taken up the call and paid their chid's 5150
voluntary contribution. The proceeds are very important for our school programs.
You can stll make your contribution by contacting the front office (Kylie, Matalie or
Karen) and we are happy to take payment by installments.

Please do not hesitate to email me: ganleysiibigoond.net au if you want clarification
on any Boand considerations or have any cONCermns.

Together ler's make our school community even grearer than it is.

Kathy Ganley
Chair, Larrakeyah Promary School (IPS) Board






Mother's Day Movie

Sllowmg.lm Moms
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Here are some photos of the Larrakeyah Primary ANZAC Day Assembly and the activities. Thank you everyone that
participated in our ANZAC Commemorations it was great to have the whole school and many families involved. Great
work to the year 3 clazzes that had the challenge of making great memorials for our beautiful clasz wreaths & thosze that
had a special ANZAC in our lawn dizplay. There iz also a display in the Library of a Memorial Box borrowed from the DVA,
students have been able to engage with the historic & precious items with focus on WW1 and the Western Front.




Year 2 Liveris

Writing Intensions

We love writing in Year 2 Liveris. In Writers Workshop we
choose our genre while we learn our text type for the
Term.

We h?stérted learning about Information Text in Term 2
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